## FACULTY OF SCIENCE Office of the Dean

P.O. Box 1410, Mbarara-Uganda – Tel:+256-485-20851, 256-485-21163, Fax: 256-485-20782 Our Ref: FSE

March 26, 2007

Linuxola Postfach 195 Drahtzugstuasse 28 4005 Basel

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: MR. CHRISTIAN ROSE

On behalf of the Faculty of Science and Mbarara University at large, I wish to extend our sincere appreciation to Linuxola Ltd for the donation of computers to Faculty of Science.

The donation has ultimately raised the profile of the faculty in terms of establishment of a computer laboratory, equiped with the latest technology (Client-Server arrangement) in our university. Besides, the equipment is implemented with linux operating system, which is the software of most scientific communities. We are sincerely most grateful to your organisation for this offer and for considering our university in this valuable programme.

We are also grateful to Mr. Christian Rose for accepting to come and provide a technical training to our staff. This training has equipped our faculty staff with skills and knowledge on the linux operating system. I am sure the knowledge and skills gained will go a long way in enhancing the development of the capacity of our staff.

We promise to make good use of the computers and we look forward to strengthening this collaboration.

Thank you

Sincerely

Simon Anguma

Dean

.Website: http://www.must.ac.ug